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September 19, 2007 
 
The Honorable Steny Hoyer 
1705 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Majority Leader Hoyer: 
 
On behalf of the over 1.3 million members of the National Association of REALTORS® (NAR), 
I thank you for your efforts to ensure passage of H.R. 2761, the Terrorism Risk Insurance 
Revision Extension Act (TRIREA). NAR strongly supports H.R. 2761 and urges the House to 
approve this very important bill. 
 
TRIREA extends the Terrorism Risk Insurance Program, a key component in ensuring the 
continued availability and affordability of terrorism coverage for the nation’s commercial real 
estate sector.  Approval of this measure will strengthen America’s economic security blanket, 
ensuring that the places where Americans live, work and play have protection against the 
unthinkable. 
 
Again, I strongly I commend your efforts to bring TRIREA to the floor today and urge the House 
to move quickly to approve H.R. 2761. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Pat V. Combs, ABR, CRS, GRI, PMN 
2007 President, National Association of REALTORS® 
 


